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Friday 8th October 2021 
 
Re:  Parents Consultations 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are thrilled to be able to invite you back into school for a face-to-face parent consultation on 
Wednesday 20th October. This is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s teacher in person 
to discuss how they have settled in to their new year groups and to share their targets for the 
Autumn Term.  
 
To ensure the safety of us all, we will ensure that the room is well ventilated and that there is 
sufficient room for social distancing. In addition, please can you wear a face covering to your 
meeting (unless you are exempt). Prior to your consultation, staff will ensure that they have carried 
out a lateral flow test- it would be great if you could too before coming into school.     
 
All parent consultations can be booked via the online booking system which will go live on Monday 
11th October (you will be informed via text and will use the link within the text to make your 
booking). 
 
Nearer the time, we will share with you our plans for entrances/exits/waiting areas, along with 
where each year group will be based for the consultations.  
 
We are really looking forward to meeting with you. If you have any questions in the meantime, 
please feel free to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School. 
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